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Q and A webinar session on 23 September 2021 
E-learning course on introduction to energy statistics and energy accounts

E-learning course on international accounts |19 July-27 August 2021|
Webinar session on 19 August 2021 

 Panel discussion of countries on solid waste accounting 

The webinar session held on 17 August invited Mr Peter
Meadows (Project Manager for Land, Ocean Ecosystems,
Waste and Tourism Satellite Accounts at the Australian Bureau
of Statistics), Ms Shazna Ashiyath (Statistician at the Maldives
Bureau of Statistics), Ms Tegshjargal Tsagaan (Head of Division
of Macroeconomics Statistics Department at the National
Statistics Office of Mongolia) as well as Mr Sushil Kumar
Sharma (Director of Environment Statistics Section at the
Central Bureau of Statistics of Nepal) to share their experience
about solid waste accounting in their respective countries. 

The webinar session held on 19 August invited Ms
Heather Taylor-Strauss, Economic Affairs Officer at
Trade, Investment and Innovation Division of
ESCAP to talk about FDI trends, challenges and
opportunities for Asia and the Pacific. 

30 November-1 December 
Sixteenth Management Seminar for the Heads of National Statistical Offices
in Asia and the Pacific: Transforming Institutions is Transforming People

2-3 December 
Seventeenth session of the Governing Council of the Statistical Institute for
Asia and the Pacific 

7 December 
Seventh meeting of the Network for the Coordination of Statistical Training in
Asia and the Pacific

Webinar session on 17 August 2021 - E-learning course on solid waste accounting -

Energy is essential to the economy and households. It is closely
linked to food production, water use and climate change.
Managing energy supply and use is a crosscutting topic that has
been recognized as key to achieving the 2030 Agenda and the
Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs).

The session was the last of the four webinar sessions organised
during the course which was held between 30 August and 1 October. 

Webinar series on selected topics in  Environmental-Economic Accounting 
|12-14 October 2021|

In this series of webinars, the focus was given to 2 SEEA topics that are of importance to the countries of Central
Asia: water accounts and ecosystem accounts

The webinars were conducted in English with simultaneous interpretation to Russian, under the project funded
by Russian Federation.


